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I object strongly to the proposed stadium development in the Moore Park area. As a long-
term (40+years) of the area, I am extremely concerned with the disruption to the 
surrounding residential area with its treasured heritage value and to damage and extra 
use of Parkland with loss of trees.  
There will be increased traffic congestion affecting access to the Airport which I use 
frequently every year.  
In general I believe that the creation of a major sports and entertainment area is in the 
wrong demographic area and the community most affected has not been adequately 
consulted  
I hope you will give these concerns due consideration.  
Kathleen Johnson. 


